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Circular 098 

 

 

22 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Residents 

 

Covid19 - Residents in Isolation/ Residents Recovery 
 
We would like to inform you that Mrs. Elizabeth Seretlo (Acacia 207) have returned home 
after being discharged from Hospital and have now successfully completed her isolation 
period.  Although she is still feeling tired and not back to her usual strength, she is no 
longer infectious and can now see people again and have visits. 

According to the Department of Health as well as the Centre of Infectious Disease, you 
can no longer infect others with Covid19 after completing the 14 days isolation period. 

The Mackie’s have also successfully completed their 14 days of isolation and are also not 
infectious any more despite also not being 100% better yet.   

We are delighted that they are getting better and thoughts are with them that they will soon 
be feeling their old selves again.  

 
Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


